
SUNDAY                     
9:00 Sunday School                                            

10:00 Worship                       
DEACON/DEACONESS            

MEETING                                                      

MONDAY                                                  

6:30 Men’s                      
Bible Study  
7:00 Elders 

Meeting        

WEDNESDAY        

 
 
 
 
 

6:30 Ladies                             
Bible Study 

THURSDAY                
10:30 Sr.            

Bible Study                 
7:00 20’s & 30’s 

Bible Study                 

FRIDAY                                                                                                                               
 
 
 
 
 

7:00              
Bible Study        

SATURDAY                         
5:00 Community 

Meal                             
(2nd & 3rd                                       

of every month) 

TUESDAY                                                              
7:30pm Ladies Prayer 

Meeting (Zoom)            
(1st & 3rd Tuesday                

of each month)   

220 W. North St., Butler, PA 16001  724 -282-7700   www.northstreetchristianchurch.org  

Today’s Text                                                 
1 Peter 3:1-6 

 
 

 

 

Deacon/Deaconess Meeting 

TODAY after the service in 

the Dining Room 

V.B.S. was a success. We had around 30 kids here who returned daily throughout the 
week. For four days, we played, ate, made things, and studied together. The kids learned 
that God made us to worship Him. But humans didn’t worship God. Humans sinned and 
disobeyed God. This sin separated us from God. But God had a plan the whole time.         
Jesus was the bridge that connected us back to God. He redeemed His people by paying 
their debt for them on the cross. Now saved and returned to God through Christ,                            
Christians must worship God. We were made to worship, then saved to worship. Thank 
you to everyone who prayed for us and participated in this great week.  

 



books (reading) 
coloring books  
puzzles 
fisher price little people and sets  

building blocks - wooden, plastic, or foam                          
easel  
Toys -gently used (nothing big and bulky please) 

DONATIONS FOR THE NURSERY             
In order to serve parents with small children better, we are adding a learning center  
to our nursery. We are looking for the following items to help aid in the process of  
updating. If you would like to donate, please see our Nursery Coordinator Deanna 
Klutinoty or Julia Muir. 

 
 
 

 

*Please take items to 
Nursery Crib Room 

NSCC Fellowship Opportunities 

 

SATURDAY, AUGUST 5, 8AM-5:30PM 
V I C T O R Y  F A M I L Y  C H U R C H                                             

C R A N B E R R Y  T O W N S H I P ,  P A  

A one-day life-changing  event 
where thousands of local  
Christians gather live and               
in-person to learn why and 
how to create and multiply  
financial resources and                 
influence for Kingdom impact. 

LIFE SURGE 

SAVE THE DATE!  
NSCC Church Picnic      

 
 

Church Picnic at Meridian Vets Club,                  
AUGUST 13TH. More information                           

will be coming soon!  

 

CAMPING TRIP                                          

SEPTEMBER 14 TO 17 
 
 
 

Come one, come all!  There is a camping trip planned 
for anyone with a tent, camper or wish to rent a cabin 
at the Uniontown KOA in Connellsville, PA.  It is on the 
river and the bike trail runs through the campground  
so bring your rafts, innertubes, kayaks, bikes and a 
bathing suit.  May want to bring a fishing pole also!    
You must call to reserve your spot that meet your            

requirements. Phone number is 800-562-7451 and you 
must specify which KOA (Uniontown). This is a well-run 

and clean KOA with great shower facilities.                        
Looking forward to songs around 
the  campfire and lots of good 
memories. Please see Tammy           

Parasida for any questions or call 
her at 724-388-6723.  

Dear Parents, 
 

WE WILL START USING  KIDCHECK ON JULY 9, 2023.  IT IS IMPORTANT YOU CREATE YOUR ACCOUNT 
PRIOR TO THIS DATE.   
If you haven’t already created your free account, please do so by going to go.kidcheck.com and                       
selecting “Create Your KidCheck Account”. Or download the KidCheck Mobile App from the App Store 
or Google Play Store to create, manage, and update your account right on your mobile device.  

Thank you for your help and participation.                                                                                                                               

In Him, Deanna Klutinoty & Shannon Hartman 

Nursery Info 

file:///C:/Users/Shannon/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Downloads/go.kidcheck.com
https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/kidcheck/id617474663?mt=8
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.kidcheck.mobile

